Parnjit Singh

From: Jennifer Kelly {1
Sent: 16 October 2021 20:15

To: Planning Planning

Subject: 2021/3839/P

Re: Mansard Roof Extention @Howitt Road
| am writing to lodge my objections to the plans mentioned above. As a resident of Manor Mansions | feel this
development will adversely affect residents - especially those whose windows back in to this development who will

suffer impaired views and light. As Manor Mansions residents we are also very concerned about the works potential
to cause further subsidence issues in our building.

The works will adversely affect all nearby residents on many levels, noise,pollution, parking, building traffic etc.
| believe the works will have a negative impact on this conservation area.

Yours sincerely

Jennifer kelly

Manor mansions
Sent from my iPhone



